
Dear Bim 
 
I just wanted to confirm safe receipt of your very kind gift in support of STEM Academy. I will revert to 
you in the next few weeks once we know what the balance is from this year’s sessions and together we 
can decide the most appropriate way to allocate any remaining funds.  
 
We are in the early stages of discussing setting up a “fighting fund” for Latymer families struggling to 
cope with the ramifications of the current situation. One we have more clarity about what that might 
look like, you may think that the balance of the STEM money could be allocated to that fund. I’ll make 
sure to keep you up to date with our thinking. 
 
Meanwhile, my very best wishes to you, Pardeep and the kids in these unsettling times, 
 
Amanda  
 

AMANDA SCOTT 
DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 
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